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16th March 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

 

ADVANCE NOTICE: WAREHOUSE CLOSURE WEEK 

 

Back to school planning is well advanced & we will be moving into a new warehouse 

with exciting developments ahead, updates to follow next term. 

To facilitate the move, we will be closing for one week. 

 

CLOSURE DATE: SATURDAY 22ND APRIL - SUNDAY 30TH APRIL 

 

Details as follows: 

• Need something before Easter? - please order ASAP, delivery to school as per 
your schedule, alongside Express and Standard courier services. 

• During closure week, the website will be operating as normal, however there will 
be no deliveries available. All orders will be despatched by courier or to school w/c 
01.05.23. 

• All direct email enquiries will be answered during the closure, but please be allow 
additional time for a response.  

 

We appreciate you support & wish you all a fabulous Easter       
 
 

                                        The Big Fish Team 
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